
2015-16 ANNUAL 
REPORT
The Town of Cottesloe 2015-16 Annual Report 

was accepted by Council on 22 November 

2016 and is now available to view on Council’s 

website (under Council, Key Documents), at 

the Town’s administration ofce (109 Broome 

Street) and at the Grove Library (1 Leake 

Street, Peppermint Grove).

ANNUAL GENERAL 
MEETING
The Town of Cottesloe’s Annual General 

Meeting will be held at 7pm on Wednesday, 

14 December in the Lesser Hall, 109 Broome 

Street, Cottesloe. Electors of the Town of 

Cottesloe are invited to attend the meeting, 

where there will be discussion on the items in the 

Annual Report and on other general business.

WASTE SERVICES
The Town of Cottesloe has appointed Solo 

Resource Recovery as the new contractor for 

kerbside recycling, organics and waste services. 

These services continue as usual, please put 

your bins out for collection on the allocated 

day. If a service does get missed, please contact 

Solo on 9410 2838. For all other enquiries 

including damaged or lost bins contact the 

Town on 9285 5000.

Please note; services will continue as usual  

on the upcoming public holidays Monday,  

26 December and Monday, 2 January. If this  

is your collection day please ensure your bins 

are out at the regular time. 

CHRISTMAS HOURS
The Town of Cottesloe would like to wish 

our residents and businesses a very Merry 

Christmas and a wonderful New Year. Council’s 

administration ofce will be closed from 

4.30pm on Friday, 23 December 2016 and will 

re-open at 8.30am on Tuesday, 3 January 2017. 

For urgent assistance during this time please 

contact the Town on 9285 5000 to be directed 

to our after-hours customer service.  

For Ranger services please contact 9285 5070.

COUNCIL MEETINGS
The fnal Council meeting for 2016 will be held 

on Monday, 12 December. Council briefng 

sessions and Council meetings will resume in 

February 2017.
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BEACH ACCESS PATHS - HAVE YOUR SAY
The Town of Cottesloe has 27 paths along the coastline that allow access 

to the beach, while protecting the dune environment. These paths 

are in need of refurbishment and, as part of Council’s commitment to 

improving and enhancing beach access and the foreshore, a style guide 

has been developed that will shape the refurbishment of the paths.  

This project will be delivered in stages over a number of years.  

View the Beach Access Path Style Guide at www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au 

(follow the link under Latest News), at the Town’s administration ofce 

or at The Grove Library. Comments on the proposed style guide can be 

submitted by email to council@cottesloe.wa.gov.au or by post to PO Box 

606, Cottesloe, WA 6911. Submissions close on Friday, 10 February 2017. 

We encourage you to have your say! 

 Landscape Architect impression of a cental beach access path.

CELEBRATE 

AUSTRALIA  

DAY 2017 
Join us on Thursday, 26 January 2017 

to celebrate Australia Day! Cottesloe, 

Peppermint Grove and Mosman Park 

residents are invited to enjoy the 

combined Council event to be held  

on the Main Lawn at Cottesloe Civic  

Centre from 8am.

On this special day we will come 

together to welcome new citizens to our 

wonderful country. We will also recognise 

outstanding community members as we 

present each Council’s Citizen of the  

Year and Community Group Awards.

Enjoy entertainment and a free barbecue 

breakfast provided by the Rotary Club of 

Mosman Park-Cottesloe, with help from 

local scouts and Mosman Park Youth 

Advisory Council members.

Bring a picnic rug or chair and join in  

the celebrations from 8am at Cottesloe 

Civic Centre’s Main Lawn, 109 Broome 

Street, Cottesloe.

SUNDAY 18 DECEMBER 2016

Cottesloe Anglican Church

This is a combined event by the Town of Cottesloe and  

St Philips Anglican Church

STARTS 7PM

B.Y.O Picnic  

on lawn from 6pm

THE VENUE

Cottesloe Civic Centre,  

109 Broome Street, COTTESLOE

PARKING

Napier Street and  

Broome Street

Cottesloe Council: www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au

St Philips Church: www.stphilips.net.au
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